
Range  Rover  stolen  during
Livingston break-in

Police  in  West  Lothian  are  investigating  following  a
housebreaking at an address in Peveril Rise, Livingston.

The incident occurred on this morning between 6am and 10am and
resulted  in  the  theft  of  a  bronze  Range  Rover  Sport
(Registration  number  SP11  EXL)  and  of  several  pieces  of
jewellery.

Officers are now investigating this incident and appealing to
the public for information.

Detective Inspector Paul Batten said:  “Housebreaking is an
inexcusable crime which violates a person’s home and their
privacy.

“This was a high value theft and we are eager to trace those
responsible as soon as possible.

“We believe the break-in happened between 6am and 10am today.
 Anyone who was in the area, or who spots a bronze Range Rover
in  and  around  Livingston,  is  asked  to  come  forward
immediately.”
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